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We may have our differences with Russia, but when it comes to their children and the efforts 

by homosexual activists to tell kids that 'gay is okay,' Russia has made the right decision.   

Last year Russia sent a message to the world that their children are important.  On June 11, 

2013, the Russian parliament voted 436 to 0 to pass a total ban on homosexual propagandizing 

of children by foreign or domestic activists.  They also do not allow adoptions into countries 

that have legalized same-sex marriage and are considered a ban on adoptions into Belgium 

because that country just legalized the killing of children through euthanasia.  Russia is right in 

passing laws to protect her children -- her future.  It should be noted here, that unlike what the 

media has portrayed, Russia did not ban homosexual behavior.   

Other nations, including the United States, could learn from Russia and stop the 

homosexualization of our nation.  Russia has recognized that it's the children who are the 

victims in the effort to normalize homosexuality.  Russia has correctly chosen to stop using their 

children as guinea pigs in this great social experiment.   It is time for the United States to stop 

using our children as lab rats to see how they react to the homosexual propaganda they are 

exposed to in the public school classroom, in many children's books, in video games and the 

entertainment industry.  We need to also be reminded that only four countries in the world allow 

abortions after five months – Canada, China, North Korea, and the United States -- note Russia is not on 

that short list. 

It is well past the time for the formation of a network like The Coalition for Family Values.  We 

recognize the outcome of this war on the family will determine the very future of humanity 

itself.   The American Family Association of Pennsylvania is proud to be a member of the newly 

formed Coalition for Family Values. 
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